
UCDAVIS: ACADEMIC SENATE 
 

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA 
 

 
                 May 18, 2016 

 
TO: Academic Senate Members of the Davis Division 
 
RE: Provost/Executive Vice Chancellor Hexter’s 5-Year Stewardship Review 
 
Dear Colleagues:  
 
I have attached a letter from UC Provost and Executive Vice President Dorr (Provost Dorr) initiating the 
Academic Senate Stewardship Review for Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor Ralph Hexter 
(Provost/EVC). This review process will focus solely on Dr. Hexter’s performance as UC Davis Provost 
and Executive Vice Chancellor. It provides an opportunity for the Divisional Academic Senate 
membership to submit, at five-year intervals, confidential feedback regarding the Provost/EVC’s campus 
stewardship. Provost Dorr’s memo includes the process to be followed as well as the review criteria to be 
applied by Academic Senate members. The entire review process will occur May through August 2016.    
 
Academic Senate members are asked to provide feedback from May 18 through June 15, 2016. As noted 
in the process outlined, the Executive Director of the Davis Division of the Academic Senate will collect 
all inputs submitted by members of the Davis Division of the Academic Senate. Inputs will be received via 
US mail and a confidential e-mail address: provostreview@ucdavis.edu. The Executive Director will 
redact identifying information from all inputs received, specifically in the beginning (e.g. the e-mail 
address and other identifying information contained in the e-mail header) and the end (e.g. signature 
block) before the material is forwarded to the Ad Hoc Review Committee. Please note: the body of 
written comments or reports will not be reviewed or redacted to remove identifiable content. 
 
Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor Hexter has provided a Summary of Accomplishments for the five 
year review period. It is available on the Academic Senate’s 2016 Provost/Executive Vice Chancellor 
Stewardship Review page. I encourage you to respond during the May 18 through June 15, 2016 comment 
period. When responding, please consider the review criteria provided in Provost Dorr’s memo. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
André Knoesen 
Chair, Davis Division of the Academic Senate 
Professor: Electrical and Computer Engineering 
 
Attachments:  UC Provost Dorr’s Letter to Academic Senate Members of the Davis Division 
 
c:  Aimée Dorr, UC Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
  Edwin M. Arevalo, Executive Director, Davis Division of the Academic Senate 
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